
 
 
I hope that you are all enjoying all holiday lights as you enter and leave the 
neighborhood.  As in the past, the lights are up and always get 'rave' reviews and kudos 
from our homeowners. 
 
I thought I'd mention another light display that we visit every year.  An individual  in 
Auburn Hills installs a display every year called Our Dancing Lights.  The thousands of 
colorful light strands are in the front yard of 3111 Paramount Lane off Tienken Road out 
by The Village.  I've published the map and the information in the case that you might 
like to take a drive and see this 'little bit of holiday cheer'.  Enjoy!  Kathe Ross and the 
Board 


